
From: Friedman, Michelle <Michelle.Friedman@aecom.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 10:54 AM 
To: McKinney, Nathan <nmckinney@dconc.gov>; Massey, Curtis <curtmassey@dconc.gov> 
Cc: Manns, Peri <pmanns@dconc.gov>; Amos, Juaneza <juamos@dconc.gov>; Andrews, Alan A. 
<aandrews@dconc.gov> 
Subject: Additional Investigation - 721 Foster Street (DSCA Site DC320011) 
 
Hi Nathan and  team – 
 
DSCA has requested that we do additional sampling in an attempt to explain some anomalous results 
obtained by another consultant at an offsite property.  Specifically, we are looking to install a serious of 
soil borings on the north side of the County Building (see yellow dots on the attached map) to see if the 
impacts they found to the south could possibly be associated with the DSCA site (their data is not shown 
on this map though).  
 
Could this work be included in an existing access agreement? I’ve attached the most recent (for a 
monitoring well on the south side of the building) , and a 2012 access agreement (for soil borings on the 
north side of the property , but in the grass).  
 
If not, would it be possible for me to get an Access Agreement on the August 28 Board of Commissioners 
agenda?  
 
I realize things may be crazy for you right now with all the power outages *still * in Durham ! My kids 
have been out of school the last two days , but we are fortunate to be in south Durham and to have not 
lost power from the storm (though we did lose power earlier that day for an hour or so!)  
 
Thank you!  
 
 
Michelle Friedman, P.G. (NC, TN, VA) 
Project Geologist, Environment  
D +1-919-461-1422 
M +1-919-619-8470  
michelle.friedman@aecom.com  
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